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May 18, 2020 
 
 
To the 2020 Graduating Classes of Houston County High School, Houston County WIN Academy, 
Northside High School, Perry High School, Veterans High School, and Warner Robins High School:   
 
Congratulations to each of you for persevering and reaching your goal! You have completed your 
high school journey, a milestone you should be very proud to have earned.  You have demonstrated 
that you are high-achieving students with remarkable resilience.  
 
You have shown that you have what it takes to be successful, and the future belongs to you.  
Whether you go on to higher education, pursue a career, or serve in the military, we are confident 
that you will achieve great success in life.  Thank you for leading the way for generations to follow.  
We are VERY proud of you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fred Wilson 
Chairman, Houston County Board of Education 
 


